
 
 

March 19, 2020 
 
To: NMYSA Board of Directors, Member Affiliate Leagues/Club Presidents and Coaches 
From: Gloria Faber, Executive Director 
 Patrick Switzer, President 
Re: COVID-19 Coronavirus – New Mexico Youth Soccer Association Update 
 

Important Update 
 

In our efforts to keep our employees safe and to do our part in social distancing, we 
will close the NMYSA office beginning March 20, 2020.  Our staff will be working 
remotely but will be available by phone at 505-830-2245, or email below, M-F should 
you have any questions or need assistance.  
 
Please continue to check for COVID-19 updates on our website at www.nmysa.net.   
 
NMYSA 
505-830-2245 
 
office@nmysa.net  nmsoccer@nmysa.net   m.posen@nmysa.net  r.flores@nmysa.net  
 


